
PRESS RELEASE 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Education of Illini West HSD #307 was held on 
Wednesday, January 15, 2020.   
 
The board approved the destruction of all closed session tapes prior to July 1, 2018. 
 
The board approved to keep all executive session notes closed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


